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(CHADRON)-Chadron residents are able to once again water their lawns and wash their cars, says utilities
superintendent Tom Menke. Menke says lightning from a thunderstorm that rolled through the area on Friday
evening apparently struck a power supply board at one of the city’s stations.

The broken supply board caused a blockage of water that had to be manually run through the system as
opposed to automatically, which Menke said took a lot longer. He says the power supply board has since been
replaced and most problems resolved. There are a couple more minor issues that will be fixed by Wednesday,
but in the meantime, Menke says things are operational enough once again to lift the water restriction request
and allow residents to resume normal water usage.

Menke says he is appreciative to residents for their cooperation through the spike and to city workers for their
hard work in finding and fixing the problem.

(Questions? Comments? E-mail news@chadrad.com.)
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